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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 4:16 PM
To: Marissa Friedrich
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170078-WU

Marissa, 
 
Per your request below, the company’s name in docket title has been changed from “Wildwood Water Company, Inc.” 
to “Wildwood Water Company.” 
 
Thanks! 
 

From: Marissa Friedrich  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 2:59 PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: Docket No. 20170078-WU 
 
Hong, 
 
For Docket No. 20170078-WU (Wildwood), would it be possible to remove the “Inc.” from Wildwood Water 
Company, Inc. in the docket tile? The utility name is just Wildwood Water Company. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Marissa Friedrich 
Public Utility Analyst I 
Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
P: (850) 413-6473 
F: (850) 413-6474 

 
 




